
 

From the 4th -8th March, each year group will participate in a 

15 minute Fun Run with Danny!  

In exchange for this, we ask for donations towards the 

Mother’s Day Shhhhhop which will be held in the school on 

Friday 8th March. The donations can be bought into school 

from today; these can go straight with your child into their 

classroom. Donations can be smellies, sweets, chocolate, 

mugs…anything suitable for a present! 

All donations need to be in by Wednesday 6th March so we 

can collect and get ready for the children on Friday. If it is 

easier, we also can accept a monetary donation if preferred. 

The Mother’s Day Shhhop is an opportunity for your child to 

pick a present for their Mum/Nan/Auntie etc. which will come 

from the heart as it’s all their choice! They will also wrap the 

present and write a gift tag. 

You will soon be able to purchase a ticket for £3 each through 

ParentMail, a maximum of two per child. 

As always, thank you for your support in all the fundraising for 

the school that we do. 

 

Mrs Blands PTA 


